
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

                    Friday 7th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are delighted to be able to introduce Parent Coffee drop-ins with the newly 

qualified ELSA team (Emotional Literacy Support Assistants), Mrs Morgan and Ms 
Jones. Formally known as the Learning mentor team.  

The purpose of these drop-ins, is to provide parents a space to come and 
informally discuss with the ELSA if they have concerns about their child’s 
emotional health and wellbeing, or if you are facing any parenting challenges.  

These will be taking place every Wednesday afternoon before the school pick up 

from 2-3. Due to current Covid restrictions, please can you ring in advance to 
book a place, and complete a lateral flow test. 

We look forward to seeing you.  

  

Lindsey Morgan and Sharon Jones. 
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